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Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico
February 6, 1936

Dr. E, He #ells
State Geologist
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Dr. Wells:
This is in reply to your letter of January 15th,
in connection with the Kaiser No. 1 well in the N¥,SE;
of Sec. 7, Te 18 S., Re a7 E., Eddy County.
You are advised that this is a producing well and
Pecos Diamond is taking the oil. During the month of
December, 1935, this well produced a total of 85 barrels.
It is my understanding that Mr. Lee Vandagriff of
Artesia, has taken over this property, and I think he
should be responsible for the bond.

Very truly yours,

FJV:t

State 0il & Gas Inspector.



